
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 May 2018 

 

Dear ZRA Members: 

 

Registration for the 2018 ZRA Annual Conference is now open! Please register through the ZRA 

website or by clicking the following link:  http://www.zooregistrars.org/conference/register 

 

A link to the Registration Summary is located on the website under Annual Conference Updates 

and is included here for your convenience:  2018 ZRA Annual Conference Registration Summary 

 

If you have any questions about the registration process, please contact me by email at 

brandle@livingdesert.org, by phone at 760-346-5964 Ext 2200, or through the website while 

completing your online registration form. 

 

The DRAFT Annual Conference Program will be available by 1 July 2018; however, in the 

meantime, we will be providing promotional materials for educational opportunities planned 

for the conference. We hope this will assist you in securing your funding support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brigid Randle 

2018 ZRA Annual Conference Host 
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